
Love Those Kids Safely 
 

• Whenever possible, kids should ride in a back seat and always be properly secured. 
Crash statistics show that's the safest place to be. 
 
• Secure infants up to about 20 pounds and about one year of age in a rear-facing 
infant seat. 
 
• Secure children who are between 20 and 40 pounds and 26 to 40 inches tall (up to 
about 4 years old) in a forward-facing child seat. 
 
• Use a booster seat for children who are between 40 to 60 pounds and 4 to 8 years 
old. 
 
• Older children who have outgrown child restraints should wear the vehicle's safety 
belts. 
 
• NEVER put a rear-facing infant seat in the front seat of a vehicle equipped with a 
passenger-side air bag. 
 
• NEVER hold an infant or child on your lap, even if you're wearing a safety belt. 
 
• NEVER put the shoulder  part of a lap-shoulder belt behind the back or under the 
arm of a child or an adult. 


